
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
17 February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 
 
This year’s school photos will be taken on Wednesday 26 February, 2020 by MSP Photography. 
 
Full summer uniform (i.e white or blue shirt, summer dress) and black shoes are to be worn on this day. 
 
Personalised order forms for photos will be sent home shortly with all children. If you lose this envelope you can 
obtain a blank form from the office. 
 
Sibling photos order envelopes will be available from the front office. 
 
Please send your envelope(s) to school with your child on Wednesday 26 February, with payment envelope 
completed.  Online ordering has been extended to 4 March, 7 days after photo day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Hornby 
School Photo Organiser  


